
THRE M6NETARY TIMES

TRADE OF CANADA FOR OCTOBER
A decrease of approximately $33,000,000 in the grand

total of Canadian trade for the seven nionths of the fiscal
year ending with October, as compared with the saie period
iast year, is shown in the trade statement for October. The
total trade for the seven months' period amounted to $,5,
648,374. For the mame period ast year the total was $1,249,-
493,885. For October alone, Canadas3 trade amounted to $2O-5,
000,000 as against $207,261,005 in October, 1918.

Exports of domiestie produce for the seven months'
period reached a total of $688,889,909. For the seven months
in 1918 domestic products weçe sent out of Canada to the
value of $720,139,952. For October alonte, domestie exporta,
valued at $109,446,814, were sent out of Canada as compared

with $129,554,438 in kctober, 1918. Agricultural producta
exported were in first place, being to the value of $214,-
155,396; animais and animal produets, valued at $177,558,-
247, were in second place, while manufactures of wood and
wood products, including paper, held thîrd place with ex-~
ports to the value of $184,058,827. Importe of dutiable gooda
for the seven months were to the value of $354,633,741, on
which customis collections amounted to $98,016,495, For the
seven months' period of 1918, dutiable goods worth $395,856,
345 were imnported, on which $94,743,530 was collected by way
of duty. Free goods to the value of $354,633,7411 were im.
ported to the end of October as against $344,217,682 in 1918.
The following are the details:-
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